
 

20th September 2024 

 

Beware of Telephone Deception, Investment Fraud  

and Online Shopping Fraud 
 

 
 

BOCHK would like to remind customers to stay vigilant to telephone deception 

purporting customer services and government officials, investment fraud and online 

shopping fraud to protect their own interests. 

 

Please refer to the following website for Police anti-deception information:- 

https://www.adcc.gov.hk/en-hk/騙洞大逃脫-(chinese-version-only).html 

https://cyberdefender.hk/en-us/ 
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